
 

 
 

 
 
Tuesday 13 June 2023 
 
OIA IRO-405 
Name:
Email: @hotmail.com  
 
Kia ora

Official information request on payments made to homeowners on Trelissick Crescent 
Ngaio, and in the Ngaio area in the last 10 years. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Wednesday 26 April 2023.   

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in part.  
 
Some of the information you have requested is enclosed in our email to you. Pursuant to 
Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, Payee, Supplier, Officer names as well as addresses have been 
redacted as it is personal information about private individuals. Invoice and reimbursement 
totals have been withheld due to commercial sensitivity, and in accordance with Section 
7(2)(b)(ii) of the Act. 
 
We are unable to provide you with information preceding 2017 and therefore, decline this 
part of your request in accordance with Section 17(e) of the Act of the information is not 
held.  
 
You requested details of payments by Wellington City Council and Wellington Water 
Limited, and we understand you have been advised that Wellington City Council holds no 
records of such payments. The material we are providing you relates to payments made by 
Wellington Water Limited. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  








